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I am very disturbed by this proposed bill to allow full term abortion in Queensland.  It is pure evil to kill unborn
 babies. It also disregards the depression it can cause to the mother for such action. Why should medical staff be
 coerced into such an immoral practice. There are other solutions available such as adoption. Science shows that
 unborn babies feel pain well before full development so it is a barbaric and cruel practice which we should be
 deeply ashamed of in our culture. Abortion is not the answer. Please do not pass this horrible bill. Pam Riley.
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